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Happy 
Holidays

You are welcome to send through all 
your orders for the new year to 

solette@etvaal.com
We will attend to them as soon as we 

re-open.

We would like to take this 
opportunity to thank everyone  for 

their loyalty and support in yet, 
another challenging year.

We are grateful for another blessed 
year and well-deserved holiday for 

customers and staff alike.

Thank you for the valued support 
throughout the year. Wishing you a 

joyous, safe and blessed festive 
season with peace and 

prosperity in the new year

We must find time to stop and 

Thank the people who make a 

difference in our Lives

	 - John F. Kennedy
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